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From: Sharon Commins 
Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2019 4:26 PM
To: Ma'Ayn Johnson
Subject: housing deficit numbers

Hi Ma'Ayn: I hope this email finds you well! 
 
Here is a another perspective on housing numbers by a CM from Albany, California, with 
supporting links including the state's own LAO, HCD, and DOF materials:  
 
http://mb4albany.org/?fbclid=IwAR2wwe0u11GFWAyGItXdeSdGg_FLbmmsNuW4lkGGC
MrJSUvWF6dG_UR4ofU  
 
Kind regards,  
Sharon Commins writing as a private citizen  
 
PS: I note wryly that Gov. Newsom wants 1.3 million units from SCAG. It seems 
[apparently] SoCal is expected to bear the entire brunt of this deficit as the whole 
state's shortfall is about 1.2 million housing units according to the Embarcadero group--
and California's own verified state data.  
 




